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Good day to all of you in our United Communities. We are heading in the right direction 
with our Covid recovery. Restrictions are being lifted incrementally during the month of March. 
Please take care of yourselves during this time of transition. 

 
United Communities will be holding a bottle drive on the Saturday the 2nd of April. We 

will be open from 09:00 until noon. You can still drop your donations by the fire hall at any time. 
Thank you for you continued support! 

 
Our United Communities Fire Dept. AGM for 2022 is being held on Tuesday, May 3rd at 

7:00pm. We will be pleased to have you in attendance and will answer any questions you have 

http://ucfd.ca/


about the running and maintaining of your fire department. Mandated heath protocols of the day 
will be observed. 

 
The Cherry Hill Fun Run will be postponed again this year. There are still too many 

unknowns and we want to have the same atmosphere at the Fun Run that we have had in 
previous years. We look forward to next year’s, with all the bells and whistles that are associated 
with the Fun Run that makes it a unique, amazing experience. 

 
The UCFD MFR (medical first responders) are still awaiting N95 mask fitting and until 

this happens, we are still unable to attend medical call in the United Communities. We will keep 
you informed of our progress. 

 
Burning restrictions will be in effect on the 15th of March, check this website for detailed 

restrictions in your area  http://novascotia.ca>burnsafe. Please have proper extinguishing 
materials on hand while burning. Thank you all for following the guidelines and keeping our 
communities safe.  

 
As you know, the United Communities Fire Department has joined a Fire Fighter lotto. 

January and February earnings for the UCFD total approximately $1400.00. The take home for 
the winners have been in around $80,000. Your participation is very much appreciated as a 
portion of your ticket sales is automatically redirected to the UCFD. Good luck to you all. For 
more information, please check the following websites. www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/nsfd  or  
http://firefighter5050.com/190  

 
You can also find this newsletter at UCFD.CA. 
 
 

Larry Blackler 
Fire Chief 
United Communities Fire Department 
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